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June 20
th

, 2014 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few end-of-year announcements
.
  

 

‘Be That Girl’ program is a free three day program for girls currently finishing Grade 8. This program will be a fun 

filled three day experience that will help girls gain skills and achieve success in High School. For more information 

or to register please call Tanya at 632-5758. 

Any students who have not picked-up their report cards are able to do so on Monday, June 22
nd

 & Tuesday, June 

23
rd

 during regular school hours. Any report card not picked up by12:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 23
rd

 will be mailed 

to the primary home address on file at the school. 

Congratulations to all Grade 8 students transitioning to High School for the 2014/15 school year. The entire Lorne 

Middle School Community wishes you every success as you begin the next chapter of your academic journey. Good 

luck and work hard!  

The entire Lorne Middle School team looks forward to serving our current new and returning students and their 

families in September 2014 for the start of another great school year! 

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

On behalf of the entire Lorne Middle School Staff and the Parent School Support Committee we wish each of you a 

safe, relaxing and safe summer break! 

 

Greg Norton, Principal 
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